MJR Corporation

Hruoiudi Ietemedivral Aiipor, 100 Bndpers Bowlevard, #5. Horlnda, Hawoeit 90819
Telephone (608, 833-7749  Fresinile (808) 8337748 exe, 123

March 3, 2000

To Whem It May Concern:

I am writing this letter of recornmendation on hehalf of Lai Kwan “Lisa” Tong She has
been employed by the MIR Corporation since November 8, 1993 and has served as an
integral part of our retail family, I ig unforrunate that our company, after 20 years, has
lost our contrasiual lease at the Honolulu Tnternational Ajrport, thus having 1o lose many
good employees. Lisa is one that will sursly be missed, but as they say ... “One’s lost is
another's pain”,

Her loyalty and dedication to her job responsibilities and relationship with co-workers
and superiors have been excellent. From a management standpoint, she has beon a
blessing to have on staff Her punctuality, scheduling flexibility and sales ability has
been more than commendable. Lisa has been a reliable “go to” person for me in ow
operation, as she has always been willing to perform and coniribute beyond our normal
expectations.

As she applies for a position in your organization, 1 zan confidently say that you are
considering an excellent employse candidate. [ have no doubt that she will contribute as
much and possibly more to this job she is seeking Lisa takes it upon hersell W lgarn,
execute and produce; and as a result, she will continue o better herself and seek growth
in her future endeavors.

Aloha & Mahalo |

Sincerely, 5
y
T .
Cliffon S, Intai genail: cliftimai@aol.com
Dperations Manager

IR Cornomation
Scan029, July 12, 2005.max




